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10 August 2023 
 
RE: UPDATED: ICANN77 Deliverable Workplan & Timeline SubPro Related Activities 
 
Sebastien Ducos 
Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Chair 
 
Dear Sebastien,  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 25 July 2023, on the subject, “UPDATED: ICANN77 Deliverable 
Workplan & Timeline SubPro Related Activities”, and for sharing the GNSO’s updated work plan 
and timeline for the three Next Round-related projects.  
 
The Board welcomes the outstanding progress made by the Internationalized Domain Names 
Expedited Policy Development Process team. Your updated document has been shared with 
the ICANN org team, who will update the New gTLD Program: Next Round implementation plan 
accordingly.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Tripti Sinha 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/ducos-to-sinha-25jul23-en.pdf

